CITY OF FRANKLIN
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING & MEETING

The City of Franklin will conduct a public hearing on the application to the US
EPA for grant funds to the clean-up of the Brownfields contamination at the
Ferrari Mill Site at 93-119 Memorial Street. The hearing will be held at 6:00
PM, on November 14, 2022, at the City Hall in Council Chambers, 316 Central
Street, Franklin, NH. The hearing will present and discuss the application
materials for the project site. The application materials, along with the
Remedial Action Plan, which outlines the clean-up options and
recommendations will be available on the Home page of the City Website
[www.franklinnh.org] starting the morning of November 3. A hard copy of
the materials can also be found in the City Manager’s office at City Hall.
Written comments on the application and the proposed clean-up plan will be
accepted at the City Manager’s office until 5:00 PM on Tuesday, November 15,
2022. The notice on the website provides further details.

Provisions for persons with special needs can be made by contacting the City
Manager’s office, via telephone or mail at least five days prior to the public
hearing.
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